
PO Box 99070
Lakewood, WA 98496-0070

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Dear SHUTTLE Passenger,
Beginning August 2015 the SHUTTLE monthly pass 
is going to a paperless, “Virtual” pass. 

FIRST CLASS MAIL
P R E S O R T E D
U S  P O S T A G E 
P A I D
TACOMA ,  WA 
PERMIT  #397



PO Box 99070
Lakewood, WA 98496-0070

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Dear SHUTTLE Passenger,
Beginning August 2015 the SHUTTLE monthly pass 
is going to a paperless, “Virtual” pass. 



Once a Virtual SHUTTLE Pass is purchased you will receive 
only a receipt; there will be nothing for you to show the 
driver. Pierce Transit will record the Virtual Pass information 
directly into your file and it will be noted in the system for the 
driver.  This pass is valid on the SHUTTLE service only. 
The cost of this pass is $27, the same as a current SHUTTLE 
Pass. Cash will still be accepted on board as well as One Ride 
Tickets with magnetic stripes.

No identification is required to purchase a monthly Virtual 
SHUTTLE Pass.  

Anyone may purchase a monthly Virtual SHUTTLE Pass for a 
registered SHUTTLE rider. All that is needed is the registered 
SHUTTLE rider’s full name, including middle initial.

Virtual Passes are available for purchase:
1. through the mail, 
2. online at piercetransit.org/purchase, 
3. and at the Tacoma Dome Station Bus Shop. 

If you ride both SHUTTLE and local bus service, and 
are currently using a paper SHUTTLE pass, the Virtual 
Pass is not for you.  Instead a Pierce Transit Reduced Fare 
Monthly Pass can be loaded onto an ORCA* card, or cash may 
be used.  The Pierce Transit Reduced Fare Monthly Pass is good 
only on local Pierce Transit bus service and SHUTTLE. If you 
ride other bus services, (King County Metro, Sound Transit, 
etc.), a Customer Service Representative can assist you with 
purchasing the correct pass to load onto an ORCA card.

*During our transition period the fee to purchase your first 
Regional Reduce Fare Permit ORCA card will be waived.

For more information contact Pierce Transit SHUTTLE 
at (253) 581-8000.

Dear SHUTTLE Passenger, 
Beginning August 2015 the SHUTTLE monthly pass is going to a paperless, virtual pass.
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